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Nex-Tech has approached the College requesting a lease agreement to install a 250’ self-
supporting wireless tower.  The tower would be installed East of the new Ag Center and 
would be installed 150’ from the north and east property line.  The proposed lease would be 
for 5 years, and may be renewed for additional 5-year periods with approval of both parties.  
Lease revenue will initially be $4,800 per year for the first lease period.  The College will also 
have the opportunity to use space on the tower if the need arises. 

The agreement is contingent on County/City zoning and permit approvals. 

 

Recommendation – Approve Administration to enter the lease agreement with Nextech for 
the construction and installation of the self-supporting tower. 



 

 



 


